
CANYON GRANADA ASSOCIATION 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

March 24, 2017 
 

CALL TO ORDER: President Roy Koenig called the meeting to order at 3:03 
PM.  The location of the meeting is at Maryellen Hill & Associates Office.  Other 
board members present were Treasurer Hap Blaisdell, Secretary Cherie Baker.  
Mike Mazzuca and Rosie Sandragorsian were absent. 

HOMEOWNERS COMMENTS:  None 

Board Vacancy:  A motion was duly made, seconded and approved to Rosie 
Sandragorsian resignation.  A motion was duly made, seconded and approved to 
place Steve Brown in Sandraorsian remaining position of one year. 

MEETING ADJOURNED: 3:05 PM. 

 


